
   Gina Schuster 
EMS Professor / Paramedic / Clinical Director / Emergency Management  

  

 

Dear Bobbie Sullivan and/or Jenna Burton:  

This is my letter of interest for a committee member who is an employee of a privately-
owned entity that provides emergency medical services; Advisory Committee term is from 
January 30, 2021 – January 29, 2023.       

I am a highly trained and skilled EMS professional with an extensive 24 year 
background in EMS that includes working hand-in-hand with multiple fire departments, 
public sector entities, private agencies, as well as clinical institutions.  I have grown up 
through the ranks of EMS beginning as an EMT Basic and advancing in my career to 
become a Paramedic, Paramedic Supervisor, Field Training Officer, Clinical Director, and 
college professor training Paramedics in the latest EMS standards, trends, and 
innovations.  I have worked as a department head in charge of managing budgets and 
developing policies, procedures and best practices for a large EMS agency. In addition, I 
have created training exercises, QA/QI activities, and recruitment programs.  I have a 
passion for emergency management, and have made it my life’s work to be the best at 
doing that.  I have served on many committees in my career to include: Medical Advisory 
Board, Drug and Devise, Education, Regional Trauma Advisory Board, Protocol and 
Procedure, and the Pediatric Destination Taskforce in Southern Nevada.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Gina M. Schuster 

 

Cell (775) 870-7767    Email code3junky@yahoo.com

mailto:gschuster@communityambulance.com

